
 
Stop the Stigma Event a Success  
 
The second annual International Overdose Awareness Day event was held on the Montrose Green on 
Saturday, August 31. St Paul’s ministry of Stop the Stigma sponsored the community gathering to 
support those touched by addiction. Attendees shared free hotdogs and hamburgers, sloppy joes, 
chips, popcorn, cookies and ice cream. Resource tables offered educational materials and our 
speakers inspired and encouraged. We ended the evening with a memorial of those lost to addiction. 
Each name was announced and a bell tolled in remembrance. 
 

 

 



 

 


